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Iwicki, Brad

From:
Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 8:03 PM
To: Planning
Subject: Support of case # 24-1-060 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Blue Category

 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us). 
 
DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 
safe. 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
We received a leƩer in the mail regarding our neighbors (Kevin and Maggie Lorenz at 923 Watercress Drive) plans to 
build a pavilion in their backyard (case # 24-1-060). I would just like to send a message to the city staƟng that we are in 
support of their plans. I’m sure the pavilion will be a beauƟful addiƟon to their backyard space. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


